
 
From: Barbara Stricklin [mailto:barbarastricklin@fidelityhomestead.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 10, 2009 10:38 AM 
To: Comments 
Subject: FDIC 20 Basis Point Assessment 
 

I am commenting concerning the FDIC 20 Basis Point Assessment.  I 
am totally against this Assessment that FDIC is putting on Banks.  I will 
reject any correspondence or anything affiliated with this Assessment. 

Sincerely,  

Fidelity Homestead Savings Bank  
                                    -Founded 1908-  

Barbara Stricklin  
 Personal Banker                

14455 University Ave  
Hammond LA 70401  
barbarastricklin@fidelityhomestead.com  
(985 )542-9687  
(985) 542-1457 Fax  

100 Years Of Celebrating The Good Life  

 


